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Romania – Firewood for 

Voivodeni and Ciumeghiu 
       
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 

 

Winter and cold weather can be harsh in our European 

countries. SB Foundation has received appeals from both 

Voivodeni and Ciumeghiu to aid the most vulnerable there with 

purchases of firewood so they can have heat in their homes. 

 

Denes Csaba reports that one evening, a drunken man in 

Voivodeni threw his mentally ill wife and their three children 

out onto the street. The local Village Council arranged for the 

wife and children to stay in an aban-doned school building. 

"There are others who are also struggling," says Denes, 

mentioning, among others, a Roma family with five children 

and two grandchildren, who all live in the same space together, 

as well as another situation, where three Roma families, a total 

of fourteen people, live in just two rooms. Our contact person in Ciumeghiu, Georgi Andrasi – also known as Ghita – 

appealed to the Foundation to help Roma families in the village of Ciumeghiu, who live in poor housing conditions 

and are in great need of firewood. 

 

The pictures show the transport of some of the purchased firewood. SB Foundation is delighted that thanks to our 

warm-hearted and loyal supporters, we have been able to help in both places. A BIG THANK YOU to each and 

every one of you! 
 

 

WARM CHRISTMAS GREETINGS from SB Foundation via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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